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President - John DeBrita                                                                        Vice President - Steve Melita

Treasurer - Jim Beck                                                                                Secretary - Terry Finney

Membership - Ed Simon                                                                         Executive - Nick Machiarella

Hello Forbes Rifle and Pistol Club members:
Hoping everyone enjoyed their Christmas Season and the New Year.  This was our first meeting in 2023.  The meeting of the Board of Directors was called to order on Tuesday, January 17th and the membership meeting was held on January 24th for Forbes Rifle and Pistol Club which was held at the Zaloga American Legion Post.  Both meetings were called to order around 7:05p.m.  
The treasurer presented the financial report to BOD and to the club.  

The club had three personnel qualify as NRA range officers.  
Pine Bush Preserve is currently clearing trails on property adjacent to the club’s property.
A discussion on purchasing hats, shirts and sweatshirts for the club.  Those interested please inform BOD’s.
The Long-Range matches are set and will be published soon on the web site.

Nick Macchiarella volunteered to be the director for the 300-yard matches for this year.

The question was aired as to what qualifies for membership to join the club.
The 22 indoor rifle league has begun.  Ed Tse is the director.
